
 

 

COUNCILLOR REPORT 
for 

South Wairarapa District Council Meeting 
Wednesday 19 November 2014 

 

 

WAIRARAPA LIBRARY SERVICE COMMITTEE 

 

Councillor’s Name 

 

Julie Riddell 

Meeting – Date & Venue 

 

 

 

Greytown Town Centre 4 November at 11am. 

 

Helen McNaught, Ewan Hyde ,Cr M Palmers, Cr R Carter, 

Cr J Riddell(Chair),  Mbr Leigh Hay. 

Apology L Gittings. 

 

Key issues from meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carterton is disposing of books through sales.  

Considering an „outdoor‟ Borrowing Library. 

Lorraine Gittings has abdicated her role on this committee 

South Wairarapa – Helen attended the Regional Librarian 

meeting in Wellington.  Developing a Wellington Regional 

Strategy and sharing of resources including Upper Hutt 

Library offering to lend 2 librarians to Martinborough 

while they scope out the design layout for the new 

Library.  A Librarian attended the South Island Young 

Adult Conference.  Summer Reading programme to begin. 

Mbr Leigh Hay enquired at what stage the new 

Martinborough Town Hall was at. 

 

Speakers 

 

 

None 

Specific item/s for 

Council consideration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Library Performance Indicators: 

Discussion paper circulated and Helen to email for 

comments. 

Courier system – currently not meeting Library needs for 

Greytown and Helen to review. 

Cr Ruth Carter offered to assist Helen review the 

“Disabilities Access” in new Martinborough Library. 

Ewan presented paper on business case for the 

conversion of the 4 WLS libraries to RFID system.  

Members to read and send questions through to Ewan. 

JP Service Desk: 

The Wairarapa JP Assn want to provide a regular JP 

service at all the libraries.  This fits with our vision “That 

the libraries create a hub for the community” and was 

well received.  Cr Riddell to liaise. 

General 

 

 

 

 

Correction to Minutes of Previous Meeting:  M Palmer 

should read M Palmers. 

 

Next Meeting:  10 February 2015 at CEC 3pm. 

 


